
 

  

 

Improvements are coming to select parks in the Ward 5 community! 
  
Conley Park North (120 Conley St.) 
Improvements include the installation of a new steel shade structure with seating. To safely complete the 
work, the playground and portions of the pathway will be closed during construction. Signs and barriers will 
be in place to guide visitors. Work is anticipated to begin in April and take approximately six weeks to 
complete, pending weather and site conditions. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Promenade Green Park (25 Carl Tennan St.)  
Improvements include the installation of a new steel shade structure with seating. To safely complete the 
work, portions of the pathway may be temporarily closed during construction. Signs and barriers will be in 
place to guide visitors. Work is anticipated to begin in April and take approximately six weeks to complete, 
pending weather and site conditions. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For after-hours inquiries, call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


